
FEIR meeting held on March 16, 2015 in respect to the Academy of Motion Pictures, 
Arts and Sciences planned museum/event space. 

Leora Glass Statement: 
I am a Carthay Circle resident and I work in the entertainment industry.  I support 
the building of a museum for the motion picture industry that is extremely relevant 
in Los Angeles and the restoration of the May Co building.    I do not support making 
this project an event space, which is the proposed new structure. 
I do not support the parking plan that the Academy proposes for the multitude of 
cars that will inhabit and encroach the outlying neighborhoods.  The Academy is not 
building additional parking to help mitigate the traffic problems the new 
museum/event space will create.  They have only indicated that their patrons will 
park at other parking facilities in the neighborhood.   
I also do not support the digital signage on the May Co. building or the newly 
designed structure as it stands now.  It is inconsistent with the historical aspect of 
the May Co building and this neighborhood. 
Thank you. 


